2nd April 2012

Attn:

H.E. Ban-Ki-Moon
Secretary-General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017
USA

Reguest for a grace period in submission of Ness Technologies Ltd COP 2012

We are aware that the deadline for submitting our company's third annual Communication
on Progress (COP) to the Global Compact website is on 26™ April 2012. We wish to request a
Grace Period of 90 days to the date 26™ July 2012.

The reason for our request is that, during the past year, Ness Technologies has undergone a
change of ownership and business restructuring. This has caused some delay to some of our
internal processes.

We remain committed to the UN Global Compact and to reporting on our progress.

We kindly request this Grace Period in order to prepare our Communication to our usual
professional standards.

Many thanks

Yours sincerely, J\«) Lé—_—‘
I

Sachi Gerlitz

President and CEO

Ness Technologies Ltd

Ness Tower

Atidim Industrial Park

Tel-Aviv 61580
Israel



